
 
 
 

            
 

Terrie O’Connor Realtors Participates in 4th of July Parade 
 
Associates of the Terrie O’Connor Realtors and their family members were eager to join 
together to march and participate in the annual Ridgewood’s 4th of July Parade.  “What a 
great time we had marching and waving, it really gave us a sense of community and pride 
for our country, said Nancy Martin, manager of the Terrie O’Connor Realtors, 
Ridgewood office.  “Each year the parade gets better and better, if that is possible, and all 
of us wouldn’t miss this for the world to be apart of this terrific parade.” 


